
 
 
 
March 30, 2011 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 
 
Julie P. Orchard 
Commission Secretary 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, Utah  84145 
 
Re: Notice of Sole Source Contract with Eastern Idaho Community Action Partnership 

and Southeastern Idaho Community Action Agency  
 
Commissioners: 
 
In accordance with the Company’s procurement policy, we hereby notify you that PacifiCorp has 
entered into sole source contracts with Eastern Idaho Community Action Partnership (EICAP) and 
Southeastern Idaho Community Action Agency (SEI CAA) which exceed $500,000. The contracts 
for low income weatherization services have a projected cost of $1,000,000 and $500,000 
respectively over a five year period. 
 
Rocky Mountain Power provides low income weatherization assistance to customers in our Idaho 
service territory. The Company contracts with EICAP and SEICAA to provide these services. 
These agencies are the only agencies qualified to provide these services in Rocky Mountain 
Power’s Idaho service territory. The State of Idaho authorizes both EICAP and SEICAA to receive 
Department of Energy funding which can be combined and leveraged with the funds provided by 
Rocky Mountain Power. The costs of the Idaho low income weatherization assistance is directly 
assigned to the State of Idaho. 
 
The sole source procurement contracts were authorized on January 24, 2011, by Richard Walje, 
President, Rocky Mountain Power. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Dave Taylor at 801-220-2923. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jeffrey K. Larsen 
Vice President, Regulation 
 
cc: Division of Public Utilities 
 Office of Consumer Services 


